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Zollie’s Thoughts 

       

                   

April is here and Winter seems to be 
trying to hold on. Hope everyone is 
doing great. Been hard to plan rides 
with the weather being so 
unpredictable lately. Spring has got to 
be near. Had a great meeting last 
month and thanks to all that made it. 
Lots of events coming up over the next 
few months, so please help if you can 
to push ticket sales hard. Everyone 
please be safe. See ya’ll on the road.  
Zollie 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

***APRIL MEETING*** 
•This is a SUNDAY Meeting- 

Sunday April 29th Ride 1:30pm 
Shelton’s Goldsboro 

 
*We will meet at Shelton’s and RIDE!!! Place 
TBD. May be to eat or just to RIDE!!!  
 
 
•Final reminder to renew memberships. 
 
•We are in need of donations to fill the cooler 
we are raffling off, would love to have a full 
basket to put on display for the pickle festival 
at the end of the month.  
 
•Be sure to sign up for call/text reminders. 
 
 



Up Coming Events/Rides 
• April 8th, Cabin Fever Ride 
• April 14th, Poker Run for a Cure-Relay for life Ride 

(Flyer in newsletter) 
• April 28th, Pickle Festival – We will be there selling 

Raffle tickets more information to come 
• April 29th, Sunday ride meeting KSU 1:30pm 
• May 5th, BBQ festival / Ham & Yam Festivals – Raffle 

ticket sales – WE NEED VOLUNTEERS TO WORK- 
Please let Kristi know which festival and what times 
you are available. 

• May 12th, Open House 
• More rides will be announced as the weather starts 

to get warmer. Check facebook, emails, and be sure 
you are signed up to receive texts. 
 

     

SAFETY NEWS 
Do’s and Don’ts for keeping cool on the road 

This month I will go over 3 more things to stay cool on the road. 

 

As I’ve mentioned before, I’m an ATGATT guy (All the Gear, All the Time). 

But as temperatures begin to creep up, even the most devoted safety gear 

wearer can find it challenging to balance safety and comfort. 

 

Here are the final three (3) do’s and don’ts to help you stay comfortable, cool, 

and safe on your motorcycle when the heat is on. 

 

1) DON’T Lose the Gloves 

 Think about falling off of your bike: What’s the first thing that is going to 

hit the pavement? In all likelihood, it will be your hands. Hot weather 

gloves can be made from the same kind of high-tech materials and 

perforated leathers that we’re finding in jackets nowadays. Just make 

sure that your gloves have sturdy, well protected palms for safety. 

 

2) DO use Cool Wraps 

 Keeping some cool moisture next to your skin can help keep your body 

temperature from rising. Several companies make cool wraps that 

encapsulate moisture-retaining crystals within cloth. Soak the cool wrap 

in water for a few minutes, and then use the wrap as a neckerchief during 

your ride. It will keep you cool for hours. 

 

3) DO Avoid the Midday Heat 

 Check the weather forecast before you ride. If it looks like a really hot 

day, consider heading out at dawn to take advantage of the cool morning 

air. Take a break from riding during the hottest part of the day- there’s 

nothing like an afternoon nap under a shady tree to add to the vacation 

feeling. Then ride again in the early evening, when the heat abates. 

 

DON’T be a victim of the heat. 

 

Jimmy Brown 

 

 

ZOLLIE’S MILEAGE CHALLENGE 
Please make sure to get your 
mileage into Kristi as soon as 

possible for the mileage challenge. 

COOL’S QUEST 
Veteran’s Memorial Parks 

Be sure to get a picture with your 
motorcycle and sign to submit. 



EXECUTIVE BOARD MEMBERS 
Shelton and Sharon Davis--------Owners 919-731-2776 
 
Zollie Kornegay----------------------Director 919-222-3650 
 
Marty Taylor--------------------------Asst. Director 919-222-2037 
 
Kristi Walker--------------------------Treasurer/Manager 919-738-1848 
 
Mandy Taylor-------------------------Membership Officer 
 
Danny Brown------------------------ Lead Road Captain  919-922-4812 
 
Kat Brown---------------------------- Road Captain 
 
Jimmy Brown-------------------------Safety Officer 919-222-4661 
 
Alan Brock-----------------------------Past Director 919-222-0317 
 

        

   

*******RIDE SUGGESTIONS******* 

If anyone has overnight ride suggestions please 

e-mail goldsborohog@yahoo.com 

With overnight ride in subject line 

******************************* 

EARNING YOUR CHEVRON 
Must be a total of 8 Events from the 

following list. 
Attending HOG Meetings 

Attending Sponsored HOG Rides 

Work any of these HOG events. 

Annual HOG Events include: 
March – Cabin Fever Ride 

May – Open House 

Fall Open House 

November – Toy Run 

December – Biker Buddies 
 

We may also have other events that are scheduled throughout the 
year.  Working any of those will also count towards your chevron. 
You must see a board member to ensure that you get credit for 
working your event.  Participating in the events does not count towards 
your chevron.  Be sure to sign in at meetings and rides. 
 

We Thank You for all your hard work and support!! ***ALL RIDES ARE WEATHER PERMITTING, ALL 

RIDES LEAVE FROM SHELTON’S IN GOLDSBORO 

unless other-wise noted. Be fueled and ready to ride ***  

mailto:goldsborohog@yahoo.com
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